Wed, Nov 16, 2011 at 2:15 AM

## Nancy Marvel <rnjamarvel@yahoo.com>

Reply-To: Nancy Marvel <rnjamarvel@yahoo.com>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 16, 2011

Jason King NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

It's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great Basin. I think it is time someone taps into their common sense and stop building and developing outside of an areas natural habit. Las Vegas is a Desert. Beautiful and wonderful. Development there should focus on living within the beauty and parameters of a desert area. Piping water to the area will reflect negatively in other areas in the future. Potentially the near future. We as humans need to be more creative.

Please do not let this happen.

Sincerely,

Nancy Marvel...Nevada resident for 46 years.

We urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Nancy Marvel PO Box 1013 Lovelock, NV 89419-1013

> CAMPONED RECLASED

> > DEC 0 1 2011

LAS VEGAS OFFICE